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Dear Sirs 
 
IMPROVEMENT NOTICE 
SECTION 62 PUBLIC SERVICES REFORM (SCOTLAND) ACT 2010 (“the Act”) 
 
Social Care and Social Work Improvement Scotland (hereinafter referred to as “the Care 
Inspectorate”) has concluded that Forth View Care Centre, 6 Sea Road, Methil, Leven, KY8 3DE 
is not operating in accordance with regulations made under the Act. The Care Inspectorate 
hereby gives you notice that unless there is a significant improvement in provision of the service, 
it intends to make a proposal to cancel your registration in terms of section 64 of the Act.  The 
nature of the improvements to be made, and the period within which they must be made, are 
specified below. 
 
Improvements 
 

1. By 26 February 2021, you must, having regard to the size and nature of the care service, 
the statement of aims and objectives and the number and needs of service users, ensure 
that at all times, suitably qualified and competent persons are working in the care service 
in such numbers as are appropriate for the health, welfare and safety of service users.  

 
This is in order to comply with Regulation 15(a) of The Social Care and Social Work 
Improvement Scotland (Requirements for Care Services) Regulations 2011 (SSI 2011/210) 
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